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Dear resident or business operator, 

Temporary closure of Whitcombes Road 

Works have commenced on the $117 million Drysdale Bypass, which stretches 6kms 

from Jetty Road to north of Whitcombes Road. 

As part of the Drysdale Bypass we’re building a new roundabout at the intersection of Whitcombes Road, High 
Street and Portarlington Road. To build the roundabout safely we will temporarily close a section of 

Whitcombes Road, from Portarlington Road to Martins Road until May 2019. 

When and where 
Whitcombes Road will be temporarily closed from Wednesday, 7 November 2018, until late May, 2019.   

While the roundabout is being built the following detours will be in place: 

• If you are travelling to High Street from the Settlement Road intersection you will be diverted along 
Martins Road and Drakes Road 

• Travel from High Street to Portarlington Road will be unaffected. 

Please see the attached map for more information on the detour route. Traffic impacts are also available online 
at  www.bigbuild.vic.gov.au/disruptions  

How the works may affect you  
To safely carry out the works, we will: 

• ensure clear signage is in place to show the closure and the detour routes  

• maintain access for residents during construction 

• monitor noise and dust levels on Martins Road 

Have a question? 
We will contact directly affected residents to discuss the work near their properties, and to understand access 
arrangements.  
 
If you have any questions or want to register for project updates, email contact@roadprojects.vic.gov.au. You 
can call us on 1800 105 105, visit our project office at 230-242 Colac Road, Highton and read more about the 
Drysdale Bypass project online at www.roadprojects.vic.gov.au/projects/drysdale-bypass. 

Thank you for your support and patience while we complete this important project.  

Kind regards, 
 
 
Drysdale Bypass Project Team 
 

http://www.bigbuild.vic.gov.au/disruptions
mailto:contact@roadprojects.vic.gov.au
http://www.roadprojects.vic.gov.au/projects/drysdale-bypass


 

Whitcombes Road closure - Detour map 

 
 
 
  

 


